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 OXFORD MEMORIAL LIBRARY 

 CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT #1 

 
 

 BOUND COPIES OF THE OXFORD REVIEW TIMES POLICY 

 

In reviewing the archival responsibility of the Oxford Memorial Library, the Board of Trustees has 

determined that only the Town Historian and the Historical Society, due to the fragile nature of these 

newspapers, may use bound copies of the Oxford Review Times prior to 1980. 

 

All Oxford Review Times up through 1979 are on microfilm for patron use. 

 

Patrons under supervision of staff may view copies 1980 and newer. 

 

 
Approved by the Board of Trustees on November 9, 2006:    Matthew Voce, Linda Doughty, 

       Bill Troxell, Fred Lanfear, Linda Mosner, Marian Godfrey, Christine Gregoire 

 

Revised by Board of Trustees January 11, 2018:  Matt Voce, Bill Troxell, Bill Brower, Jodi Carey, Julia Bogardus, 

       Christine Gregoire, Fred Lanfear 


